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27 February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

CHILD ONLINE SAFETY WARNING 
‘THE MOMO CHALLENGE’ 

 
It has recently come to our attention that children are accessing information online 
about ‘The Momo Challenge’. Children are able to access this through YouTube and 
other social media sites. The Momo Challenge is apparently targeted at teenagers, 
however recent evidence suggests many younger children have accessed it. The 
images reported on these sites are both distressing and unsuitable for children. 
 
Please take this opportunity to check your child’s online activity and speak to them 
about staying safe online.  
 
For further information about the social networks your children may use please visit the 
NSPCC Net-Aware site www.net-aware.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and for helping to keep our children safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Deputy Headteacher 
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